Veliz, Kim

From:

Jennifer Arritola < jarritola@ja-pdx.org>

Sent:

Friday, November 30, 2018 11:11 AM

To:

City Recorder

Cc:

'Helbling, Tony'

Subject:

Letter of Support For Proposed Aurora State Airport Expansion

Attachments:

SKM_C654e18113011080.pdf

Good morning. Attached you will find my letter of support for the Aurora State Airport Expansion. Thank you and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Jennifer Arritola I Director of In-Class Programs Junior Achievement of Oregon & SW Washington 7830 SE Foster Road I Portland, OR 97206 971-255-4945 – Direct Line 503-312-3036 – Cell Phone

Junior Achievement: Empowering young people to own their economic success®

Work Readiness ■ Entrepreneurship ■ Financial Literacy









November 30, 2018

Wilsonville City Recorder 29799 SW Town Center Loop East Wilsonville, OR 97070 cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us

Dear City of Wilsonville,

My name is Jennifer Arritola and I am a resident in the Charbonneau District. I understand the petition to lengthen the Aurora Airport runway is under review. I recently learned that some residents of Charbonneau came to the latest board meeting and said they represented the 2000+ Charbonneau residents and they are against the lengthening of the runway. I have not been approached or talked to about my opinion of the lengthening of the runway. I would like it to be known and on record that I am completely in favor of the lengthening of the runway at the Aurora Airport.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Arritola